
 
 

T R A F F I C     N O T I F I C A T I O N S  
       
 

 
No. : TP/17            Dated : 03.04.2025 
 
 
 
    
 With reference to Traffic Notification No. TP/13, dated, 17.03.2025 in connection 

with the Indian  Premier  League  Twenty-20  Cricket  Matches, 2025  at  Eden  Gardens,  

Kolkata, the following amendment in respect of rescheduling of match day is done. 

 

 The Cricket Match on 06.04.2025 has been rescheduled and will be played at 

Eden Gardens, Kolkata on 08.04.2025. Hence, the entire Traffic Notification will be 

implemented from 12.00 hrs to 21.00 hrs or till dispersal of crowd on 08.04.2025, 

instead of 06.04.2025. 

 

 This is in partial modification of the Traffic Notification No. TP/13, dated, 

17.03.2025. 

 

 
 
 
 
            Sd/- Manoj Kumar Verma 

Dated, the 3rd                                                              Commissioner of Police 
A p r i l,   2025                                                                   Kolkata  
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